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Dear Dr. Gür s ey*'

When I met PauH last summer, he told me that you intended to come to 
Zürich in the summer term of 19 5 9 before returning to your home country. 
Now, af ter the sudden death of Paul i, which is such a loss for ali of us,
I would like to ask ^hether you would consider to come to Munich during 
this summer term* would be very glad to discuss with you the theory
of the elementary .

We could probably provide the necessary ftfrıds for your stay İn Munich 
from our institute* you can come to Munich, I would ask you to in-
form me whether alone or with a family.

With the best regards, ^iso to common frlends in Princeton,

Yours,

/

/ V.,LL ^
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